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September 3, 2024

Update on Transportation Issues

The Smyrna School District Transportation Department, in collaboration with our Technology
Department, is currently addressing a technical issue between Infinite Campus and our
bus-routing app, VO/Busology. These two systems are experiencing communication difficulties,
resulting in service disruptions. Please be assured that our team is working around the clock to
resolve this issue as quickly as possible. If you need assistance with any transportation needs,
please contact the Transportation Office at transportation@smyrna.k12.de.us.

We kindly ask for your patience and understanding as we navigate this situation. Thank you for
your continued support.
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District Superintendent.

mailto:transportation@smyrna.k12.de.us

